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Newsletter 
2nd July 2013 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Fundraising 

Following recent fundraising events and activities, the Pre-School has been able to purchase the following 

equipment for the children to use: 

 CD Listening Centre 

 Selection of new music CDs 

 Rechargeable Torches 

 Set of weighing scales for the maths area 

In addition to this we have (with generous contributions of kitchen equipment/utensils) been able to set up a 

Mud Kitchen which the children have already begun to enjoy. 

Parents Group 

We are still in need to parents to help on the Parent Group.  

o Class Rep – Blue Caterpillars (from September) 

o Class Rep – Red Caterpillars (from September) 

o Events Organisers (at least 2 people) – only 4 events per year 

o Risk Assessment Team (2 people) – only once per term 

o Parent Group Co-ordinator  

Help from parents is vital to the way in which the Pre-School operates.  Without this continued support with 

fundraising we will not be able to renew resources as quickly as we would like. 

 

The Book People 

We have had another delivery of sample books from The Book People.  This time the following titles are 

available: 

 A Little Course in Baking (RRP £9.99) £4 

 Elmer’s Little Board Books (set of 4) (RRP £15.96) £5 

 Time Out 1000 Things to Do in London (RRP £12.99) £4 

 The Human Body Book (incl. DVD ROM) (RRP £25.00) £9 

 Julia Donaldson & Axel Scheffler Activity Books (set of 10) (RRP £39.99) £10 

 Mind Challenges (RRP £9.99) £3 

 A Parents Guild to the iPad (RRP £10.99) £4 

 Oxford Study Mathematics (Age 12+) (RRP £11.99) £3 

 Weight Watchers Seasonally Sensational (RRP £14.99) £5 



 Dad Jokes (RRP £9.99) £4 

 Chuggington Traintastic Crew (RRP £17.97) £5 

 Disney Fairies Chapter Book (set of 8) (RRP £31.92) £8 

 Crochetopedia (RRP £19.99) £5 

 Drawing, Doodling and Colouring for Girls (RRP £9.99) £3 

 Paul Hollywood’s Bread (RRP £20) £8 

Feel free to pop in and have a look at any of the books before you order.  Orders must be placed by Friday 5th 

July.  Payment is to be made at the time of ordering by cash or cheque (payable to ‘The Book People’).  The 

Pre-School receives 10% of the order amount as a Book People gift voucher which helps us to renew our books 

for the library. 

 

Library Books 

We will be collecting in library books from the Butterflies this week and from Caterpillars from 8th July.  Please 

can you double check that there are no outstanding Pre-School library books lurking at home! 

 

Transition Sheets – Butterflies 

Please could all Butterfly parents/carers make sure they have signed their child’s transition sheets by Friday 

12th July. 

 

Tea Towels 

We have 3 spare ‘handprint’ tea towels if anyone is interested in buying extra.  These will be priced at £4.00 

each. 

 

Sessions for September 

The list of sessions for the children returning in September has been posted on the display cabinet in the 

playground.  Please double check the sessions you have been allocated. 

 

 

 

And finally, we hope you all have a wonderful summer and best of luck to the Butterflies who are leaving us! 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 5th July Stay & Play (Butterfly Session) 

Friday 19th July Butterflies Leavers Picnic & Last day of Summer Term 

Wednesday 4th September Term Starts (Butterflies) 

Monday 9th September Meet your child’s Key Person (Butterflies) 

Tuesday 10th September  Term Starts (Caterpillars) 

 


